
Dear Golfers-   
 
We are excited to see you next Wednesday, 6/18 at Henry Horton Golf Course! 
 
Golf informaƟon such as tee Ɵmes, the address, pairings, tee colors, and more is posted at: 

hƩp://www.tnseniorolympics.com/golf 
 
We will be using tee Ɵmes so please check the above informaƟon before heading out.  Also, 
please be aware that lunch will be on your own at the pro shop or offsite.ite if you choose. 
 
Check-in will be available starƟng at 7:00 am and throughout the morning. 
 
Medals will be presented as age groups are complete and results are compiled. 
 
If you are interested in securing a pracƟce tee Ɵme for Tuesday, June 17th please call the 
course as soon as possible.  Tee Ɵmes will be available unƟl 2:30 pm because there is a league 
on the course Tuesday evenings.  Tell the pro shop you are with the Senior Olympics.  Phone: 
931-364-2319 . 
 
Unless there is lightning and thunder or other adverse condiƟons, play will occur during 
rain.  The course will make those decisions so please contact 931-364-2319  if necessary. 
 
Have a great Ɵme and good luck to each of you! 
 
 


